
   
 

 
 
 
 
 
Date: 2012-11-16    

A U T H O R I Z A T I O N  L E T T E R  

 

 

To whom it may concern: 
 
        We, the undersigned Sennheiser Electronic Corp (NY) hereby authorize Bureau Veritas 
Consumer Products Services (H.K.) Ltd., Taoyuan Branch (BV CPS Taoyuan) of Taiwan to 
act on our behalf in all matters relating to all processes required in FCC and any 
communication needed with the national authority.  Any and all acts carried out by BV CPS 
Taoyuan on our behalf shall have the same effects as acts of our own. 
 
 
 
 

We certify that we are not subject to a denial of Federal benefits, that include FCC benefits, 
pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C. § 862 because of a 
conviction for possession or distribution of a controlled substance. See 47 CFR 1.2002(b) for 
the definition of a "party" for these purposes. 

This authorization is valid for six months from the original date. If you have any questions 
regarding the authorization, please don’t hesitate to contact us.    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
John Falcone, President Sennheiser Electronic 
Corp. 1 Enterprise Drive, Old Lyme, CT – USA 
Phone: 860-434-9190 Ext. 138   
Fax: 860-424-1759  
Email:  jfalcone@sennheiserusa.com  


